
 

Christmas Dinner 
16.12.2021 

To order a dinner, Dolce 
have advised all debt to be 
cleared.  Please ensure this 

is done in plenty of time. 

11.11.2021 

We have had a range of reports from 

concerned parents regarding overheard 

conversations on the playground which 

once investigated are not factual.  Please 

ensure if you do overhear anything that 

you report this to school so that we can 

investigate this.  Staff are excellent with 

dealing with issues.  If we are made aware 

of false information being shared or 

children being confronted by adults we will 

be seeking further advice.   

Cash for kids total to be 
revealed later tonight.  Thank 

you to all of those 
who donated. 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 

15th to 19th November 

The anti-bullying ambassadors are 

organising a virtual assembly (due 

to the reintroduction of bubbles).  

They are also organising a range of 

activities for the children to 

complete in each year group.  

They will create a newsletter after 

the week to share with families. 

Thank you girls! 

Anti-Bullying Week 2021: One 

Kind Word - YouTube  

Online Bullying 

19.11.2021 

As part of the Anti Bullying 

Week the Digital Leaders we 

be doing an online safety talk 

and activity with each class to 

highlight how bullying can be 

face-to-face or online. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VYS-liGv2IY
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VYS-liGv2IY



